Monmouth County

S P : f'&\ Board Of Health

In conjunction with the Monmouth County Board
of Health, the Monmouth County SPCA will be
offering a FREE rabies clinic for its residents.

In an effort to maintain social distancing and
protect our staff and clients, we will be using
curbside service methods for appointments.

We hope to help those who have not been able
to visit their regular veterinarian office due to
COVID-19 closures so that they may complete
the proper licensing procedure for their pets.

Call the Monmouth County SPCA's Vogel
Veterinary Care Center today to make an

appointment for your pet(s) at 732-542-3125

*If this is not your pet’s first rabies shot, you are required
to submit proof of vaccine history prior to your appointment.
Once proof is received (if applicable) the pet will be
eligible for the 3-year rabies vaccine. Contact us for details!




